February 4, 2015

v

To the PBOT:

There is a blind spot on NE 148th Avenue just north of the 1-84 Freeway overpass. Cars completely

disappear in a dip in the road. Entering NE 148th at that point is very dangerous. Re-grading the

existing street would solve the problem. With the high and steadily increasing volume of traffic on that
street and much of it exceeding the 35 mph speed limit, this dangerous roadway needs to be fixed
NOW. I ask the City of Portland Bureau of Transportation to make the elimination of this hazard an

immediate priority for the City.

Sincerely,
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